
  

 

8 April 2024 

ROAD CLOSURE –  

MALLEE STREET 
Tuesday 9 April 2024 

 

Please be advised Mallee Street will be inaccessible tomorrow, Tuesday 
9 April 2024 from 7 am until approximately 12 noon for the delivery and 
installation of the stormwater pumps and framework for the pumpstation.  
 
A crane will be onsite and will be positioned on the roadway in front of the 
pumpstation during the works. 
  
Local residents will need to exit Mallee Street via the service lane and 
Wattle Street during this time.  
 
   

 

 

Please contact the Council’s Project Administration Support Officer on 0439 573 671 
if you have any enquiries or concerns. Thank you. 


